Affordable Housing Development - North Street  (adjacent to Carpenters Arms)
Update February 2013
Cottsway have changed the plans slightly by moving the two bedroom house next to the three bedroom house on Blocks A and B.  Planning application will be submitted on Monday 4th February.  

Updated plans have been put onto the website. 
Update November 2012

Cottsway have made available a full set of final plans for their planning submission (available on the website) and are looking to submit the planning application before the Christmas break. 
Update October 2012

Cottsway are still working up planning drawings and are hoping to submit an application in the next couple of months. 

